Carrier Customer Bulletin

FRONTIER

Date of Bulletin: November 1, 2023

Notice #: CCBFTRO2160

Audience: Collocated Carrier and CLEC Customers

Subject: New Web-Based Frontier Access Card Applications
Date Effective: Immediately

Frontier is excited to announce that our new web-based Access Card Applications are
now available.

As a reminder, Frontier provided access cards are required for wholesale customers
to enter Frontier's facilities.

For more information and to access the Edge Colocation Access Card Application,
please visit: https://wholesale.frontier.com/edge-colocation/Collocation-Access-
Cards

For more information and to access the Regulated Collocation Access Card
Application, please visit: https://wholesale.frontier.com/collocation-and-
licensing/Regulated-Collocation-Access-Cards

If you have questions regarding the information provided in this notice, please email
Carrier.Notifications@ftr.com.
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